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10 Dec. 2018
Dear Manager of the Trainee Programme:
I am a second-year student in Dublin City University, studying Law & Society and I am seeking an Internship position for the Summer of 2019 with Arthur Cox.
It would be an incredible opportunity to gain work experience from Byrne Wallace. I admire the firm and the its reputation in Ireland and globally. I find the fast-paced environment inspiring and motivating. 
I am extremely motivated and dedicated to my work and am determined to achieve my goals once I start with them; therefore, I believe the competitiveness in this field would benefit me and encourage me to keep achieving more. I work well in a fast-paced environment and truly believe that corporate law would be the best career choice for me. I have incredible communication skills which have only improved since I started my degree, with my involvement in mooting and volunteering. I have great time management skills and meet all my demanded deadlines ahead of time. With the modules I am currently studying I have improved my research skills and pay attention to the smallest details. Therefore, I strongly believe I am more than well suited for your firm.
Thank you for taking the time to read my application, I do hope that you give me the opportunity of an interview. 
Yours sincerely,
PAULINA PAULIUNAITE
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